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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2010-08 
To  : Regional presidents, National messiahs, National leaders 

From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 

Date   : January 24, 2010 

Re.    : Announcement of Personnel Change in North America 1 

 

 

May God and True Parents’ blessings and love be with brothers and sisters in your region, 

mission nations and providential organizations. 

 

This is to announce True Parents’ instructions regarding a change of the regional president 

in North America 1 (USA and Bahamas). Dr. Chang Shik Yang has been appointed to the position 

of regional president of North America 1 and thus will relinquish his position as vice-president of 

World Mission Headquarters. The outgoing regional president, Rev. Ki Hoon Kim, has been 

appointed to the position of Itinerant Worker of North America 1. We would like to thank Rev. Kim 

for his hard work and dedication and wish him the best in his new mission. 

The change is effective as of January 13, 2010. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hyung Jin Moon 

International President 


